41/12

June 17, 2020

Kevin Kimmel Superintendent Mid-Ohio ESC 890 West Fourth Street Mansfield, Ohio 44906

Dear Mr. Kimmel:

Through this letter, I hereby announce my resignation from the position of Gifted Consultant for Plymouth, Crestline and GOAL Digital Academy, effective June 17, 2020. It was a pleasure working as a gifted consultant for each district.

As I resign from my current job, I would like to continue providing services for Mid-Ohio in another position.

Thank you for your consideration and support,

richelle carrel

Michelle Vance